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The 2019 District 5 Spring Conference Committee is already hard 

at work preparing a fun and exciting event.   Once again we will 

be at the Princess Royale in Ocean City, Maryland and we will be 

offering all of the usual classes for officers as well as those with 

other squadron jobs and duties.  We are looking forward to coor-

dinating with our squadrons that host hospitality suites so they 

have everything they need to wow and amaze us as they do eve-

ry year.  We hope that you make time to stop by the raffle table.  

We already has some great donations promised but can always 

use some more.  We encourage you to donate an item to raffle 

off or have your squadron put something together to donate so 

that you can stop by and see how well your item is doing while 

bidding on your favorites and maybe joining in on the fun of the 

50/50 drawing!    

You will want to join us for the Spring Council Meeting on Satur-

day to make sure that your squadron is represented and accept 

any awards that you, your squadron or your squadron members 

might have earned over the previous year.  The weekend will 

come full circle from this amazing year when D/C Brad Humph-

rey, JN is honored and thanked for his service over the past four  

years he has served on the District 5 Bridge with dinner and clos-

ing remarks, not to mention more awards and some P/D/C fun!  

This is also the beginning of the year for our current executive 

officer as D/Lt/C Walter K. Neese, SN is pledged and ready to 

greet his District 5 members with a reception before everyone 

heads back home Sunday morning.  

This event is always a great time to get together with friends that 

you have made in District 5 and to make some new friends.  

There are many activities throughout the weekend to enjoy and 

everyone always seems to have a good time.  

The registration form is on page 15 and at www.USPSD5.org. As 

always, if you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact 

me, P/C Kathleen Nowroozani, SN at k.now@mac.com.  We are 

looking forward to seeing you in March!  
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Delhigh Power Squadron Did You Know? 

Delhigh Edition 

Fran Montuori, SN is Delhigh Power 
Squadrons newest member.  As a 
member of Northern New Jersey 
Sail and Power Squadron since 
1964 Fran has been an associate 
member of Delhigh for many years 
now, only recently transferring his 
home squadron to Delhigh. Though 
Fran originally took Piloting in 1964, 
his love of Piloting lives on as he 
helps to teach our new piloting stu-
dents, including the class that is cur-
rently learning. 
When Fran was a young man, he 
had a friend, Noel Otto, whom he helped build a boat from scratch that they called Ban-
shee, which they put a new Chevy Corvette motor on. It had way too much horsepower 
for the little sixteen-foot boat but the real story is the gas tank, I suggest asking Fran 
about it some time.  He spent so much time working on and riding in Banshee that he 
joined the power squadron, where he and Diane started taking the basic boating cours-
es.  While a member of Northern New Jersey Sail and Power Squadron, Fran took all of 
his advanced courses and was the Squadron Educational Officer.   
Fran began his career with Western Electric Defense Activities Division in December of 
1959 working at 120 Broadway in Lower Manhattan in New York City.  When that divi-
sion transferred to North Carolina in 1968 Fran transferred to Bell Laboratories in Whip-
pany, New Jersey.  After the SALT treaty with Russia, the US Government cancelled the 
contract with Western Electric to make the guidance system for the Titan 1 ICBM and 
Fran was transferred to the Western Electric Plant in Allentown in November, 1973.  At 

that time, after college, Diane was home rais-
ing their three children.  When the piano 
teacher was too busy to take their daughter as 
a student for the next several months Diane 
started teaching her until the instructor they 
wanted had a spot for their daughter.  A neigh-
bor found out about this and asked Diane if 
she could teach their daughter, as neither she 
nor her husband had the time since both of 
them were working.  Diane has had many stu-
dents over the years, as many as thirty at a 
time and continues to teach a few students to 
this day.       (Continued on Page 3) 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fs-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com%2Foriginals%2F9e%2F57%2Fff%2F9e57ff2b3b30e2c228e06cf979784920.gif&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpatriciaclee16%2Fmemorial-day%2F&docid=kk2xiKvZ0b5YoM&tbnid=uA0I
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Fran grew up on Gregory Avenue in West Orange, 
New Jersey across the street from his now wife Di-
ane.  Fran and his twin brother were friends with the 
two youngest of Diane’s three older brothers.  They 
were close as they grew up together and one night as 
Fran was winning at poker in Diane’s basement she 
happened to walk downstairs just as her brother need-
ed more collateral to add to the pot.  Diane’s brother 
bet her and lost that hand and Fran “won” Diane. They 
went on a date to the movies to see Shark Hunters, 
after much convincing from Diane’s brothers to her 
parents that Fran was a stand-up guy, worthy of dating 
their sister. 

Fran achieved his SN by taking the United States 
Power Squadrons® elective courses with Delhigh in 
the 1970’s and became a life member in 1993.  Fran 
currently has forty-eight merit marks, and we would 
like to thank Fran and Diane for all the support and 
friendship that you have both given to us at Delhigh 
throughout the years. 

Photos:  Page 2 top to bottom:  Fran and Diane on their wedding day; Fran 

and Diane celebrating their 55th Wedding Anniversary. 

Page 3 top then left to right: Fran’s high school photo; Fran with his father, 

grandfather and brother; Noel’s boat Banshee; Fran napping with the cat. 
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Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 

Holiday Party 
Delhigh held our Holiday Party at the Red Stag Pub, in Bethlehem, 
Pennsylvania on 8 December 2018. The event was attended by 20 
members and guests. D/Lt/C Mel Shralow, JN was our District 5 guest. 
We thank you for attending our party.  The center pieces supplied by P/
C Micheal Lebeduik, III, were the perfect touch to the tables.  The cock-
tail hour and appetizers were a great hit with all.  Everyone enjoyed the 
dinner and dessert. The staff was very attentive to our needs and very 
professional. The Pollyanna gift exchange was a fun time, with gifts 
changing hands so often it was hard to tell who had what until it was all 
over. 
We collected Toys For Tots; thank you all for your generosity. The Ma-
rine Corp. collected over 80,000 toys this year in the Lehigh Valley to 
which I am proud Delhigh was a contributor. 
     By: Cdr Keith Knoblach, AP 

Keith and Kim enjoying appetizers. 

Brent and Jane. Ed and Eileen. 

Chris and Ginny. 

Nikki and Kathleen. 

Ashley and Steve. 

Doug and Kathy. 

Doug, Kathleen and 

Cyrus. 
Mel and Chris. 

Bob, Jeanette and Randy. 

Mel, Doug and Bob. 
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Holiday Party 

The group from one end of the table. 
The group from the other end of the table, why are 

there past commanders at every corner?!? 

Toys for Tots donations. 

Cyrus starts with the 

Jim Beam, but he did 

not take it home. 

Bob got some Delhigh goodies, that 

he did not take home. 

Kathy did not go home with 

these candles either. 

Looks like Bob has 

some wine this time. 

Eileen opened some bags and plat-

ters that she was lucky enough to 

take home. 

Nikki stole my 

vodka, but the 

joke was on 

her because 

Ginny took it 

home! 

Though the cookie crumbled many times, there was unfortunately 

not a good picture.  Oh well, there’s always next year! 

http://www.usps.org/
mailto:ensign@hq.usps.org
http://twitter.com/boatingisfun
https://www.facebook.com/uspowersquadrons
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DELHIGH POWER SQUADRON 

BRIDGE 

2018-2019 

 

COMMANDER  
Cdr Keith Knoblach, AP 

1026 Lehigh Street 
Allentown, PA 18103 

(610) 509-3526 
delhighcommander@gmail.com 

 
EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

Contact any bridge member  
If you are interested 

In information. 
  

EDUCATIONAL OFFICER 
Lt/C Doug McKenzie, JN 

4003 Danberry Drive 
              Easton, PA 18045 
                (610) 217-7164 

seo@delhigh.org 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER 
Lt/C Gary Corcoran, JN 
6964 Sunflower Lane 

   Macungie, PA 18062  
(610) 657-3283 

gcorcoran14@gmail.com 

 
SECRETARY 

P/C Jeanette Meisner, AP 
444 Willow Road 

Walnutport, PA 18088 
(610) 760-3014 

R.meisner@rcn.com 
 

TREASURER 
P/C Michael Lebeduik, III, JN 

3514 Nicholas Street 
Easton, PA 18045 

(610) 730-2798 
TJA.ML3@verizon.net 

 

www.usps.org 

PHANTOMS GAME 

Delhigh Power Squadron 

Bob and his neighbor Keith, 

Jeanette, Randy and Gary. 

Melvin entertaining 

the crowd! 

 

Cyrus and Kathleen and 

their friends Eve, Ashley, 

Steve and Greg. 

This is what a sold out 

crowd looks like with a pre-

dicted snowstorm. 

Cam, 

Janelle 

and 

Joe. 

Recognize 

anyone on 

the jumbo-

tron? 

Phantoms WIN in overtime! 

Forrest 

and Rose, 

friends of 

Kim and 

Keith. 
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Operations Training 

OT in “3” 

 

 

 

Saturday, 2 February 2019 

1400-1700 

Nowroozani Residence 

All members are welcome to join in 

this 3 hour presentation on how the 

United States Power Squadrons® 

runs at all levels, especially the 

squadron level as we navigate our 

squadron into the future. 

This presentation also updates mem-

bers on changes that have been 

made and is recommended for mem-

bers every 5 years, so even if you 

have experienced this before, come 

out and join us. 

 

Please RSVP to Kathleen at 

K.now@mac.com or 

(956) 240-5553 

There’s still time to attend! 

Delhigh Power Squadron’s 

2019 Founder’s Day Meeting 

 
1801 Airport Road, Allentown 

Wednesday, 6 February 2019 

1800 
  

 

Buffet Menu 

Salad 

Apricot Bourbon Glazed Pork 

Chicken Marsala 

Baked Ziti 

Smashed Potato 

Glazed Carrots 

Breadsticks 

Unlimited Soda, Coffee and Hot Tea 

$25 per person 

 

Please RSVP to Kathleen at 

(956) 240-5553 or  

k.now@mac.com 

 
by Wednesday, 30 January 

www.usps.org 



 

8 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, 16 February 2019 

1700 
At 

Meisner Residence 

444 Willow Road 

Walnutport 

 

Feel free to bring your favorite game 

to play! 

Should games not be your thing come 

and join some good friends and inter-

esting conversation! 

 

Lasagna will be served.  Please bring 

an appetizer, side dish or dessert to 

share. 

 

RSVP to Jeanette at  

Jeanette@meisnerservices.com 

 

 

 

Delhigh Bowling Fun 

Saturday, 23 February 2019 

1100 
At 

Hampton Lanes 

326 Main Street 

Northampton 
 

$20.00 per person 

includes: 

2 hours of bowling 

shoe rental 

sub sandwiches 

$15 for kids 10 and under 
 

Hammerhead Lounge will be 

OPEN 

Please RSVP to Keith at  

(610) 509-3526 or 

keithk56@aol.com 
 

Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F52974.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fpotluck-cliparts.html&docid=JhUGbkGT7neOnM&tbnid=dZllBp2_Nn26XM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiIsrDErd3YAhXmQ98KHSGDC2MQMwj2ASgC
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Delhigh Power Squadron 2019 Change-of-Watch 
At 

 

 

 

530 Pembrook Road, Bethlehem 

Saturday, 9 March 2019 

 

Cocktail Hour and Cash Bar 

1800 
With Shrimp Cocktail Platter and Cheese & Cracker Platter 

 

Dinner and Ceremony 

1900 

Choice of: 

Chicken Picatta (Chicken breasts topped with a caper and white wine sauce, served with wild rice.) 

Grilled Salmon (Generous salmon filet finished with honey dijon sauce, served with wild rice.) 

NY Strip Steak (Cooked to your liking and topped with peppercorn sauce, served with baked potato  

     topped with their signature Old Bay butter.) 

All meals served with side salad, bread & butter and cheesecake dessert. 
 

$49 per person 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Delhigh Change of Watch Reservation Form 

 

Rank_______ Name___________________________________ Grade____ 

Rank_______ Name___________________________________ Grade____ 

Dinner Choices___________________________________________ 

(Please include the temperature for NY Strip Steak) 

        Total Enclosed_______________ 

Send to:  Cdr Keith Knoblach, AP         

    1026 Lehigh Street   RSVP by Weds, 27 February 

Allentown, PA 18103              

(610) 509-3526        

keithk56@aol.com       

www.usps.org 

http://adagioseafood.com/
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Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 

District 5 Spring Conference  

Envelope Stuffing 

 

 

 

 
 

Saturday, 23 March 

1300 

Nowroozani House 
6951 Sunflower Lane, Macungie 

 

In preparation for the D/5 Spring  

Conference Registration we will be  

stuffing envelopes for registrants and  

preparing all of the necessary papers. 

We will be cutting, organizing and  

stuffing.  Come join the Fun! 
 

Please bring your paper cutter or get it to 

Kathleen beforehand. 
 

Tequila lime chicken will be put on the 

grill afterwards. 

Please bring a side dish or dessert if you 

would like to stay for dinner. 
 

RSVP Kathleen at k.now@mac.com 

Or (956) 240-5553 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Patty’s Day Party 

Saturday, 16 March 
1600 

 

McKenzie Residence 
4003 Danberry Drive, Easton 

 

Come one, come all, and wear your 
GREEN! 

 Corned Beef Stew will be provided. 

Please bring an Irish dish to share. 
 

 Please RSVP to Kathy by 9 March at 
k.mckenzie23@gmail.com or 

(610) 730-7899 

mailto:k.now@mac.com
mailto:k.mckenzie23@gmail.com
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April Meeting & Old Favorites 

 

 

 

Saturday, 10 April 

1830 

Star of Bethlehem 

Lutheran Church 

 

Join us for our first meeting with 

the new bridge and bring a favor-

ite dish to share! 

As provided by our by-laws, the 

Nominating Committee presents 

for your consideration our slate 

of officers for the elected posi-

tions for 2019-2020 as follows: 

Commander: 

Keith Knoblach, AP 

 

Executive Officer: 

Robert Rendish, P 

 

Educational Officer: 

Doug McKenzie, JN 

 

Administrative Officer: 

Gary Corcoran, JN 

 

Secretary: 

Jeanette Meisner, AP 

 

Treasurer: 

Michael Lebeduik, III, JN 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted: 

Delhigh Nominating Committee 

 

Congratulations to our Newsletter and 

Website Editors and all of those that sup-

port them for being recognized by Nation-

al as having sustained quality throughout 

the year and promoting the United States 

Power Squadrons® 
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Educational Officer’s Report 

   Lt/C Doug McKenzie, JN 

www.delhigh.org 

Delhigh Power Squadron 

Ahoy Mates! I have some great news 
from our recently completed Pennsyl-
vania Safe Boating course. The follow-
ing 16 students graduated; Maxim Bon-
dar, Mark Dlugas, Mary Lee Sebring, 
Juan Cruz Jr, Bogdan Yurchishin, Car-
los Guelen, Theodore Phillips, Karlena 
Phillips, Trey Dogmantis, Dale Bern-
hard, Francis Cullen, Laurie Brink, Da-
vid Brink, Frank Lamotta, Cindy Lieto 
and Samuel Badillo Sr.  They scored 
very high on the test and interest is 
high in taking more classes. I’ll be 
scheduling the new Boat Handling 
class very soon! I’m really excited to 
get this class started! 
Our Piloting class is underway and go-
ing well also. Things are looking very 
bright for Delhigh right now! It’s such 
an exciting time to be a member of The 
United States Power Squadrons®. The 
national education department is up-
dating all our classes and writing many 
new seminars. There’s never been a 
better time to learn more about our 
passion, going boating! 
Even us seasoned boaters can learn 
new things, it’s time for all of us to take 
advantage of the opportunities given to 
us!  Please contact me if you would like 
to have a specific class or seminar 
added to the upcoming line up or if you 
have any questions about online cours-
es and the national level. 

Commander’s Corner 

Cdr Keith Knoblach, AP 

The holidays are over and it's time to slow 
down and enjoy this time with friends and 
family.  
The Holiday Party at Red Stag Pub, was a 
great success, with D/Lt/C Mel Shralow, JN 
to whom I thank for his words of praise and 
encouragement to Delhigh. 
The Safe Boating Class, taught in January, 
had students who were very interested in 
learning and eager to be safe boaters. This I 
contribute to our instructors, who make it in-
teresting and fun, in the way they teach. 
The Executive Committee Meeting, hosted 
by Lt/C Gary Corcoran, JN was a success as 
we got our entire 2019-2020 calendar of 
events planned.  Your bridge is hard at work 
getting all of the details set for a fun year. 
I hope everyone who attended the Phantoms 
Hockey Game enjoyed it as much as I did.  
There was lots of excitement with the Phan-
toms winning the game, 3-2 in a shootout. 
I am looking forward to seeing everyone at 
some of our future events, especially the 
graduates of our boating class.  We welcome 
you and your family and hope that you will 
join us at an event soon.  Feel free to reach 
out to me or any member of the bridge if we 
can help you in any way.  Contact information 
is on page 6 or at Delhigh.org. 
This time of year can be hard to handle with 
cold temperatures, snow and ice. Be safe 
and enjoy yourselves throughout the winter 
months.  Delhigh is always active this time of 
year and we look forward to you joining us! 
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Administrative  Officer’s Report 

      Lt/C Gary Corcoran, JN 

www.usps.org 

VSC  Safety Corner 
By: P/C Michael Lebeduik, III, 

JN 

1 February P/Lt/C Bea Norris, P 

1 February P/C Kathleen Nowroozani, SN 

None in March 

We hope that you have a plan to tackle 
the things that need to be updated, re-
paired or refreshed for the upcoming 
boating season. It is right around the cor-
ner, only two months away. That time will 
go by fast. 

Don’t forget to schedule a Vessel Safety 
Check when your boat is ready. We have 
the 2019 Decals distributed to your 
VSE’s. They are just a call away.  

With the weather being unpredictable, 
now would be a good time to take a 
class online. 

Now is the time to take a refresher 
course or maybe a new course. 

Have you looked online at the many 
courses offered by The United States 
Power Squadrons®, American’s Boating 
Club® 

Delhigh's annual Holiday Party was, as usual, a big 
hit enjoyed by all.  The cookie crumbled a few times 
during the Pollyanna Gift Exchange, but it was all in 
good fun!  Our January Salad or Soup Delhigh Meet-
ing at the church shared some great salads 
(especially the chicken salad), and very tasty 
soup!  Thanks to all the food providers! 

We have Operations Training coming up, and EVE-
RYONE is invited to attend on Saturday, 2 February 
at the Nowroozani residence from 1400-1700. 

The Founder’s Day Meeting and election of next 
year’s officers is going to take place at Chess and 
Checkers in Allentown, where we have previously 
enjoyed some very good food. 

A new addition to your calendar is Game Night at the 
Meisner’s on 16 February.  This is always a good 
time so RSVP today! 

As in past years, we will have a good time during the 
winter too, and enjoy bowling at the Hampton Lanes 
in Northampton.  This year we will be meeting on 
Saturday, 23 February at 1100. 

Don’t forget our big event of the year and join us for 
our annual Change-of-Watch!  We will be at Addagio 
Seafood Restaurant 9 March this year and the food 
choices sound amazing so make sure you join us! 

As always, check the Delhighlights individual invita-
tions for details and check out our updated calendar 
for the year on page 18 for all of our upcoming 
events.  You can also get details on your computer or 
phone at any time at www.delhigh.org. 

Like us on Facebook! 

Click below: 

https://americasboatingclub.org/education-matters/online-boating-education
https://americasboatingclub.org/education-matters/online-boating-education
https://americasboatingclub.org/education-matters/online-boating-education
https://www.facebook.com/DelhighPowerSquadron
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Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 

2019 Annual Meeting 

 Monday, 18 February 2019 -   

Sunday, 24 February 2019  

 Orlando, Florida 

MEAL RESERVATIONS OPEN 

To begin your online reservation - click here 

Save the date and attend the Annual National 

Meeting in Orlando, Florida.  There are so many 

fun things to do and opportunities to see what 

other squadrons are doing that is working for 

them.  Here are just a few of the events planned: 

Al Capone’s Mystery Dinner Theater 

Titanic Artifact Exhibition Guided Tour 

Blue Man Group Performance 

Leu Gardens Self Guided Tour and Lunch 

Rosen Kitchen Tour 

Plus there are many opportunities to have lunch 

and compare notes with members from other 

squadrons and Friday morning Judge J. Douglas 

McCullough who Co-Authored “Sea of Greed”, a 

true story of one of America’s drug raids, is 

speaking. 

So many unique activities are planned and you 

can bring some great information back to your 

squadron!  Sign in and take a look at the website 

for more information.  https://www.usps.org/php/

reservations_new/meetings.php?mtg_id=22 

Rosen Centre 

This is the main meeting Hotel 

Hotel Web Site 

9840 International Drive 

Orlando FL 32819 

Telephone: 800-204-7234  

Rate: $159.00 

Executive Officer’s Report 

      

Boat Shows and Volunteer Opportunities 
 

Atlantic City Boat Show 
14-18 February  
Atlantic City, NJ       
                       
Ocean City Seaside Boat Show                         
15-17 February 
Ocean City, MD 
  
Richmond Boat Show 
15-17 February 
Richmond, VA 
Contact P/C Jim Zeigler, SN from Richmond Sail 
and Power Squadron if you would like to volunteer. 
  
National Meeting 
19-24 February 
Orlando, Florida 
Information on page 14 
  
Philly Boat Show               
8-10 March 
Convention Center at the Oaks 
Contact Lt/C Frank Visich, S from Mainline if you 
would like to volunteer.  
  
Bay Bridge Boat Show 
12-14 April 
Kent Island  
Contact Kent Narrows Sail and Power Squadron if 
you would like to volunteer. 
  
National Safe Boating Week 
18-24 May 
  
Beltzville Lake Clean up and VSC 
18 May  0900-1200 
Beltzville State Park 
More Information in your next Delhighlights 
 
There is plenty of time to become a Vessel Safety 
Examiner before the Beltzville VSC event!  Anyone 
who is interested should contact P/C Michael 
Lebeduik, III, JN at (610) 730-2798. 

https://www.usps.org/php/reservations/reservation_a.php?mtg_id=22
https://www.phgsecure.com/IBE/bookingRedirect.ashx?propertyCode=ORLRH&group=grpusps2019&arrivalDate=02-13-2019
https://officialboatshows.com/atlanticcity/
http://www.ocboatshow.com
https://www.richmondboatshow.com
mailto:jim@jpzeigler.com
https://www.usps.org/php/reservations/meetinginfo.php?mtg_id=22
https://www.phillyboatshow.com
mailto:frank.visich@verizon.net
https://www.annapolisboatshows.com/bay-bridge-boat-show/
mailto:KNSPS.XO@gmail.com
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MEMBER:  Rank________ Name _________________________________________________ Grade ________  

ADDRESS ______________________________________ CITY _________________ STATE ____ ZIP _______  

SQUADRON __________________________________ POSITION ________________ FIRST TIMER? _______  

E-mail ___________________________________________________________ PHONE ___________________ 

SPOUSE/OTHER ATTENDEES:  

Rank _________ Name ___________________________________________ Grade_______ First Timer? _____ 

Rank _________ Name ___________________________________________ Grade_______ First Timer? _____ 

 MENU SELECTIONS 

SATURDAY LUNCH:   
Lunch Sandwich Buffet: Sliced Meats and cheeses, Lettuce, Sliced Tomatoes  # ___ @ $23.00 = $_____  
and Onions, Pickles with Assorted Rolls and Breads, Pasta Salad, Potato Salad 
and Home-Made Potato Chips  
Brownies and Blondies, Coffee, Tea, Decaf Coffee & Iced Tea Stations  
 
SATURDAY BANQUET ENTREE CHOICES:  

Beef Medallions & Mushrooms w/ Gravy over Garlic Mashed Potatoes    # ___ @ $37.00 = $_____  

 

Seafood Newburg over Garlic Mashed Potatoes       # ___ @ $36.00 = $_____  

(Scallops, Crab & Shrimp in a Sherry Cream Sauce) 

 

Vegetarian / Gluten Free Vegetable Stir-Fry served over Rice     # ___ @ $27.00 = $_____    

 

Selections served with: House Salad, Vegetable Medley, Rolls & Butter and  

Chef’s Selection of Desserts, Coffee, Tea, Decaf Coffee, & Iced Tea Stations  

 

Children: Chicken Tender Platter with French Fries     #___ @ $14.00 = $_____ 

 

Dietary Restrictions: ____________________________________  

(Gluten Free Option Available)  

                     Total Enclosed:$__________  

Make Checks Payable to: Delhigh Power Squadron 

SEND TO: P/C Kathleen Nowroozani, SN 

6951 Sunflower Lane         MEAL RESERVATIONS must 

Macungie, PA 18062       be received by 10 March 2019 

Phone: (956) 240-5553 

E-mail: k.now@mac.com  

Recommended Dress for Banquet: Uniform B with bowtie or suitable after 6 attire.  

 

 MAKE ROOM RESERVATIONS DIRECTLY WITH HOTEL - Call Reservations Dept. at (800) 476-9253 

 Use the Reservation ID Code: U.S. Power Squadron, District 5  

Princess Royale Hotel, 9100 Coastal Highway, Ocean City, Maryland  

Non-Smoking Venue - Handicapped Rooms available on a request basis  

Rates:  Ocean/Pool View Suite: $119.00 per night, Ocean Front Suite: $165.00 per night,  

2BR Condo: $254.00 per night, 3BR: $284.00 per night 

 (rates listed above do not include taxes)  

 ALL RESERVATIONS MUST BE MADE BY 7 MARCH 2019 TO ENSURE USPS RATES  

 

Reservation Form 

United States Power Squadrons® District 5 Spring Conference 

28-31 March 2019 

Princess Royale Hotel, Ocean City, Maryland 
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Many of us make regular pilgrimages to visit our boats on the hard at local boatyards. The Melod-
ic stays in the water all winter on the Branford River, and I spend many hours onboard to assure it 
(and myself) that warmer sailing days are ahead. 

A boatyard in winter is a beautiful experience, and I encourage you to visit your boat. However, 
the ice and cold can be particularly dangerous near the water, so here are a few things to remem-
ber: 

 Negotiating an icy ladder to get aboard a boat on the stands can be really tricky. If you are not 
sure it’s safe, spend your time examining your boat’s bottom and below-water gear instead. 

 Boatyards are usually quiet, abandoned places in winter, and you will most likely be the only 
one there. If something goes wrong, yelling for help won’t cut it. Make sure you have your cell-
phone with you, and let someone at home know where you are and when you expect to return. 

 If you do venture out on to the docks, you must wear a lifejacket. Falling into the drink is not 
fun at any time, but in winter, hypothermia can make it fatal. There’s a small cove on the East 
River that, given a peculiar combination of eddies and currents, always traps the winter flot-
sam from western Long Island Sound and the Harlem, Hudson and East rivers. Every year, 
more than a few bodies are recovered, boaters who slipped off their docks or fell off boats into 
frigid waters. 

 Taking an afternoon snooze aboard a floating boat in winter is one of life’s great joys, but any-
one who spends time aboard and uses a space heater needs to exercise great caution. If you 
have a radiant heater that works like a toaster with bright orange filament strips or if your heat-
er stays on when tipped over, donate it to the nearest dump. These heaters are lethal on a 
boat. It’s best to buy a small, inexpensive ceramic or oil-filled radiator for use onboard. Keep in 
mind that no heater is fully safe, and fire is always a possibility. Keep your fire extinguisher at 
hand. Find out if your marina bans heaters of any kind. Your insurance won’t cover any dam-
age if that’s the case. 
–Daniel Fannon 

This article was originally published in Running Lights, newsletter of Bayside Power Squadron/3. 

 Copied from the Ensign 

Boatyards in winter 
Stay safe while checking on your boat in the off-season 

Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 
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www.usps.org 

A BIT OF FUN  
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2019-2020 Calendar of Events 

Operations Training in 3 
Saturday, 2 February  

Nowroozani House 

1400-1700 

 

Founder’s Day Meeting 
Wednesday, 6 February  

Chess and Checkers, Allentown 

1800 

 

Game Night 
Saturday, 16 February 

Meisner Residence 

1700 

 

USPS National Meeting 
18-24 February 

Orlando, Florida 

 

Bowling 
Saturday, 23 February  

Hampton Lanes, Northampton 

1100 

 

Change of Watch 
Saturday, 9 March 2019 

Adagio Seafood Restaurant 

1800 

 

St. Patty’s Day Party 
Saturday, 16 March 

McKenzie Residence 

1600 

 

Envelope Stuffing 
Saturday, 23 March 

Nowroozani Residence 

1500 

 

D/5 Spring Conference and COW 
28-31 March 

Ocean City, Maryland 

 

April Meeting & Old Favorites Pot Luck 
Wednesday, 10 April 

Star of Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

1830 
 

Pub Crawl & Dinner 
Saturday, 27 April 

Bethlehem, Pennsylvania 

1400 

 

May Meeting 
Wednesday, 1 May 

TBA 

1800 

 

Sock Burning 
Saturday, 11 May 

McKenzie Residence 

1600 

Beltzville Lake Clean-Up 
Saturday, 18 May 

Beltzville Lake 

0900-1200 

 

Post Clean-Up Lunch 
Saturday, 18 May 

Joey B’s, Palmerton 

1300 

 

Ice Cream Social 
Wednesday, 5 June 

Montuori Residence 

1800 

 

Summer Rendezvous 
20-23 June 

TBA 

 

July Poolside Meeting 
Wednesday, 10 July 

Nowroozani Pool 

1800 

 

Iron Pigs Meeting 
Wednesday, July 31 

Coca-Cola Park 

1905 

 

Musikfest Mania 
Wednesday, 7 August 

Hotel Bethlehem 

1800 

Trailer-boat Rendezvous 
Saturday, 24 August 

Ridley Park Ramp 

1300 

 

September Meeting and Chili Cook-Off 
Wednesday, 4 September 

Star of Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

1830 

 

Tacos and Social Hour 
Saturday, 21 September 

Nowroozani House 

1700 

 

Cider and Wine Fest 
Sunday, 13 October 

Coca-Cola Park 

1200-1600 

 

Oktoberfest 
Saturday, 19 October 

Meisner Residence 

1700 

 

 

 

 

Beer Tasting and Dinner 
Saturday, 27 October 

TBA 

1500 

 

November Meeting 
Wednesday, 6 November 

TBA 

1800 

 

Sporting Clays 
Saturday, 9 November 

Lehigh Valley Sport Clays 

1000 

 

Road Rally 
Saturday, 16 November 

TBA 

0900 

 

Wine Tasting 
Saturday, 30 November 

TBA 

1400 

 

Holiday Party 
Saturday, 14 December 

TBA 

1400 

 

January Meeting & Soup/Salad Potluck 
Wednesday, 8 January 2020 

Star of Bethlehem Lutheran Church 

1830 

 

Phantoms Game 
TBA 

 

Founder’s Day 
Wednesday, 5 February 2020 

TBA 

1800 

 

Bowling 
Saturday, 15 February 

Hampton Lanes 

1100 

 

Game Night 
Saturday, February 22 2020 

Meisner Residence 

1700 

 

Change of Watch 
Saturday, 7 March 2020 

TBA 

1800 

 

 All Calendar events are subject to change as the bridge sees 

fit.  Please contact Gary at  

gcorcoran14@gmail.com or  

(610) 657-3283 for more information on any scheduled event. 

Delhigh Power Squadron 

www.delhigh.org 

mailto:gcorcoran14@gmail.com

